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Hello! This is the first newsletter from
Sublette County Agriculture and Natural
Resources Extension. We are excited to start
spreading the word of upcoming events
within Extension and Agriculture and keep
you up to date with interesting and helpful
resources. If you would like to sign up to
recieve these via email in the future, email
me at dmontgo8@uwyo.edu.
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Have you considered implementing
artificial insemination in you cow herd?
Already doing it but feel you could use
some more training? UW will be hosting
another AI school in Lovel on April 10th
through 12th. More info and the agenda
will be posted to Facebook as soon as
its available. Email
dmontgo8@uwyo.edu for more info

ARTIFICIAL INSEMINATION
SCHOOL IN LOVELL, APRIL
10TH-12TH

Calving season is exciting, but
comes with its own set of
troubles. Click here to read
some advice regarding
preparation and treatment of
calving difficulties in beef
cattle

Sublette County gets a new 4-H Educator this
month!
We are very excited to announce that starting April 28th, we will have
a new 4-H Educator to lead our 4-H program here in Sublette County.
Tierra Arndorfer will come to us from Wisconsin. We are excited for
her to begin and look forward to how she will contribute to the
program! 
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https://www.canva.com/design/DAFeIEDKoQE/81Nk2XOSJlBBuLOqGDswCQ/view?utm_content=DAFeIEDKoQE&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


Check out this tool from the American
Gardening Association to help
determine when the last (and first) frost
date of the year is expected to be for
your area. Click HERE!

WYOMING FROST DATES 
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Interested in learning more about
gardening in Wyoming and the
challenges gardeners face in the
Cowboy State? Natrona County is
hosting a Spring conference.
Checkout Natrona County Master
Gardener's Facebook for more
info and registration!

NATRONA MASTER
GARDENER CONFERENCE 

https://garden.org/apps/frost-dates?fbclid=IwAR1fb8xzORbKZBKWEHYILfjlJ5vutvPAABpitg2uyxtTSqO2KnneR3zDBxQ
https://www.facebook.com/NatronaCountyMasterGardeners

